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CELEBRATING STUDENT SUCCESS
This year, our learners have made fantastic progress
across a wide range of qualifications:
BTEC Sport saw a huge leap in achievement, supported
by enrichment like boxing, fishing, and outdoor fitness.
Hospitality & Tourism had 8 students achieve
qualifications – a big jump from last year!
63% of Year 11s have already secured a post-16
destination, including college, apprenticeships, and
employment.
All Year 11s received one-to-one career guidance and
support with applications.
We celebrated their achievements with a BBQ in the
sun followed by an awards ceremony
We’re proud of every student’s journey and the
steps they’ve taken toward their future.

GETTING OUT AND ABOUT
In this unseasonably hot June and July
students have been off site fishing,
orienteering and meeting the local wildlife. 
We have had such positive feedback from
staff, students and other provisions about
the mature and respectful way our students
conduct themselves. 

Amongst the many sporting
activities this term students have
had the opportunity to get
involved with the Derby Institute
of Sport, experiencing all kinds of
sports science activities. In
addition students have had
weekly boxing sessions at our
local Moai gym, and fished at the
local ponds. 

SPORTING EXPERIENCES

A Warm Welcome from Our New Headteacher
I’m Emma Williams, the new Headteacher at Crisp Vocational
Provision. Since joining after Easter, I’ve been inspired by the
dedication of our staff, the resilience of our learners, and the
strong partnerships we share with families and the wider
community.
Together, we’re building a future-focused, inclusive, and
aspirational environment where every young person can
thrive.



Inclusion & Personalised Support
Our SEND team has grown, welcoming our new
Designated Teacher for Looked After Children, Tash.
To support staff and students from September we
will trial offering on-site counselling.
Staff receive regular SEND training and use our new
Provision Map to track interventions and progress.
Our Behaviour & Engagement team supports
students with tailored interventions.

Out of the Classroom learning

In May students travelled to Wales for a
week long residential trip. Working
together as a team and tackling new
challenges. 
Our new Assistant Headteacher, Rob is
planning a comprehensive outdoor
education programme for the next
academic year. There will be roack
climbing, kyaking, cycling, fishing and
boxing! 

Looking Ahead
We’re planning already! excited for the year ahead, guided by
our core values:

Respect – Every student is valued and heard.
Resilience – We help students grow through challenges.
Inclusivity – Every learner gets the support they need.
Value – We offer meaningful qualifications that open doors.

Thank you for being part of our journey. 
Together, we’re building brighter futures.


